
From: Mike Westwood  

Sent: 25 September 2015 09:10 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 

Subject: Wallingford & Cholsey 

 
 
I have read the Gardner Planning report and agree with the conclusions. 
The government guidelines advise using a historical 10 year average of minerals sales when 
calculating the LAA. The original LAA proposed by campaign groups from across the county 
was accepted by OCC in the summer of 2014. This would have meant that there would be 
no need for new gravel extraction sites in the county for many years. It is wrong for OCC to 
now abandon the 10-year average methodology. 
 
 
 
Mike 
Mike Westwood 
 


